
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 

 

 

March 15, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Tim King 

Rural Route 2, Box 178A 

Long Prairie, Minnesota 56347 

 

Dear Tim: 

 

Per our telephone conversation today, I am enclosing some 

information on the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

I have enclosed the following materials: 

 

1.  A fact sheet on the Review Board. 

2.  The media advisory for March 24, 1995.  

3.  A news release on the Board's effort to define an "assassination 

record." 

4.  The proposed definition guidance for an "assassination record." 

5.  Recent news clips. 

6.  Jack Tunheim's biography. 

7.  Prepared remarks by Tunheim at an October 1994 conference. 

8.  A National Archives brochure on the John F. Kennedy 

Assassination 

             Records Collection. 



 

I hope this information is helpful to you.  Please do not hesitate to 

call if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for 

Communications 

enclosures 

 

 

 

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


